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Notice of Construction in Public Right-of-Way 
Work will cause one-lane closure beginning April 16, 2014 

Full intersection closure to begin April 28, 2014 
 

King County’s contractor will construct an underground storage tank and associated structures in the public 
right-of-way.  The storage tank  will store excess wastewater and stormwater flows during large storms, 
reducing untreated discharges (CSOs) from the North Beach Pump Station when stormwater fills the 
pipelines. 
 
On April 16, the roadway will be reduced to one lane to accommodate equipment used to locate 
underground utilities.  Metro buses will still travel through the site and provide service to regular stops. 
On April 21, work in front of the County’s North Beach Pump Station will result in the closure of the bus 
stop on Triton Drive Northwest. On April 28, the intersection closure (shown in orange on the map below) 
will begin, lasting up to one year. Metro Transit will reroute buses at this time.   
  
What Neighbors Can Expect 
• From April 16-25, traffic will be 

reduced to one lane.   
• Work hours will be 7:00 a.m. to 

7:00 p.m. during the week, and 
may occur Saturdays between 
9:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m. 

• On April 28, Metro buses 18X and 
61 will be rerouted from 28th 
Avenue NW to 24th Avenue NW. 
(See reverse for information.) 

• Continued access to Blue Ridge 
Park via the north side of NW Blue 
Ridge Drive using the existing gate.  

Stay safe during construction! 
King County and our contractors 
prioritize safety during our projects. 
To protect your safety during the road closure: 

• Follow detours, and drive slowly in the area.  
• Obey traffic signs, no park zones, and traffic control personnel as necessary.  
• Use identified pedestrian pathways.  
• Call the construction hotline with any questions or concerns.  

 

 

 

 

24/7 Construction Hotline: 206-296-7372 
Leave a message, and a project team member will return your call. 

Project Contact: Monica Van der Vieren | monica.vandervieren@kingcounty.gov 
Project Website: www.kingcounty.gov/environment/wtd/Construction/Seattle/NBeachCSOStorage 

 

General closure area shown in orange. Not to scale. 
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Metro bus stop reroute information 
Metro bus routes 18X and 61 will begin their reroute on April 28, 2014.  

• Riders should use bus stops on the east side of 24th Avenue NW. A map of affected stops can be found 
below, at bus stops, or on the North Beach project website (address on reverse).  

• Buses will use the regular schedule at these stops, which can be found:  
o Online: http://metro.kingcounty.gov/schedules/   
o Metro customer service: 206-553-3000 (use a stop number or route for schedule details) 

 

 

http://metro.kingcounty.gov/schedules/

